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I’m writing to oppose SB 210, the bill which would make in-person voting on the date 

of an election the standard method for conducting an election.  

ABSOLUTELY NOT. Mail-in voting has been used in Oregon for years without 

problems. More significantly, voting in-person makes it much easier for bad actors to 

interfere with our constitutional right to free and fair elections, by intimidating voters, 

requiring huge numbers of documents, closing selected polling places deliberately, 

and the like. For this reason, I demand that this bill be scuttled and Oregon remain 

the nation’s leader in voting by mail with integrity. 


